Mid-Valley Genealogical Society
12 February 1983

The February meeting of the Mid-Valley Genealogical Soclety was
called to order ky our president, Major Beard,

The treasurer reported that we have a balance in the genersl
fund of $511,56 and 5 Petty Cash fund balance of $20,00.
The following announcements were made:
1, The society voted to table for 1983 the workshop pro-
posed by Bverton Publishers, Ine, A card was returned
to them requesting further information on the workshop,
2. Mapelle Martsching informed the society of an inerease
in eourt fees to $3,75 per record search,
3. Audrey Broadley agreed to conduct the beginners class
held from 10:30-1 P.m, prior to our monthly meetings,
i, John Maluszak volunteered to e on the book committee,
along with treasurer, Jean (Grube, and, possiblp, Pam
Fragier and Elizabeth Akin,
5. Merthel MeConnel agreed to chesk with the First Christian
Church regarding changing our meeting place from the Me
Lean Room to the smaller room we met in 12 February,
6, New member, Danell Knight, volunteered to form a
research file for the soclety,
There was a brief discussion about members making a list of books
that they would like to see the book committee conslder purchas=
ing, Theme names may be given to any member of the book committee,

Jean Grube, John Matuszak, Pam Frazier or Elizabeth Akin,
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The secretary was requested to send cards to the following for-
mer members: Hsrriet Moore, Mrs, Celia Coon and Mrs, Mary Peffer,
The cards were sent out to these ladies within the week follow-
ing the meeting,

The program chairman, Beeky Kiger, introduced us to Mrs, Anita
Lewis who presented an enchanting visit to the land of the Welch
pecple, She evoked a desire to travel in all of ms, as well as

reviving an interest in How Green Was My Valley , by Llewlyn,

and Wild Wales, by George Barrow,

There being no further business, the meeting was ad journed,
Respectfully submitted,
Pl ALt N Slearasi
Martha M, Maréh, Secretary





